
 
 
 
 

RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
Bowling Committee 

April 6, 2017 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Ron Smith at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.   
 
PRESENT:  Chair Ron Smith, Co-Chair Stella Van Ness and Committee Members Sharon 
McCauley, Fred Jones, Darrell Larson, Bruce Lamb, Chet Sharpe, Sun City Hall of Fame 
President Lovie Tiedje, USBC League Director Don Meyer and Sun City Bowling Association 
President Roger Beebe 
 
RCSC STAFF:  RCSC Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 
 
GUESTS:  None 
 
APPROVAL OF PRIOR MEETING SUMMARY:  The Summary from the March 2, 2017 
meeting was approved. 
 
Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:  Randy reported 2016-2017 bowling leagues are 
coming to an end.  Summer leagues are forming with league play beginning the first week of 
May.  Summer No-tap will begin at Bell Lanes May 28, 2017, details will be posted at both 
bowling centers.  Lakeview Lanes will host a US Open pre-qualifier on May 13, 2017 to win a 
spot in the national US Open. The Sun City Open is taking entries for their annual tournament to 
be held on the weekends of April 28, 2017 and May 6, 2017.  Email addresses are now being col-
lected from all league bowlers, this will give the centers the ability to email league bowlers as to 
when their meeting and start dates are scheduled. 
 
Don Meyer, USBC League Director:  Don reported the annual meeting is scheduled for May 7, 
2017 at 2:00pm. 
 
Lovie Tiedje, Sun City Hall of Fame President:  Nothing to report. 
 
Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Roger informed the Committee that 
current membership is at 720 and 171 rewards for achievements have been given out.   He also 
informed the Committee that the Association s By-Laws have been updated. 
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business:  Randy reported that he has been discussing dates and times for the State Masters 
& Queens bowling tournament with no decision made at the current time. 
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 9:25am. 
 
Next meeting:  May 4, 2017 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Darrel Larson, Secretary 
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